
St. Joseph Roman Catholic Parish 
OVER A CENTURY OF CATHOLIC PRESENCE 

Rev. Msgr. John B. Gordon - Pastor  
Rev. Msgr. Pafnouti Wassef - Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Sean G. Winters - In Residence 
Deacon Ramon Torres - Hispanic Ministry 

Deacon George Kimball - Permanent Deacon 
Ms. Joanne McKnight - Principal  

Mrs. Marcelle Doherty - Director of Religious Education/Pastoral Assistant 
Dr. Thomas Juneau - Director of Music 

Mission Statement 

“In sincere gratitude and with grace in our hearts, St. Joseph parish 
calls God our one Father. His life is shown to us through Jesus as 

His Son and our Savior. In the Spirit of that  same divine life we             
remember, profess and practice as a family of believers so that the 

Gospel may be light and leaven to our world.” 



Dਏ਎ਁਔਅ਄ ਔਏ ਄ਁਔਅ: $23,000 
Gਏਁ਌:$32,000 

2021 BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catholic Charities 
Your generosity and sacrificial gift to the Bishop’s     
Annual Appeal helps to ensure that no one is left   
homeless, hungry, or without emotional support in these 
extremely difficult times. 
 

The devastating global pandemic of 2020 caused the 
loss of countless lives, widespread critical illness and 
has impacted every family around the world in so many 
ways. The important work of Catholic Charities could 
not and did not stop during this time. 
 

Requests for basic services such as food, shelter and 
clothing increased and the staff at Catholic Charities 
truly lived out the Corporal Works of Mercy. Rental 
assistance and housing support continued, and           
tele-health provided a safe option for those in need of 
counseling or addiction services. Throughout the      
pandemic, Catholic Charities’ program of assertive 
community treatment teams is still providing psychiatric 
services and delivering food and medication to their 
clients with serious and persistent mental illness. 
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FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  
 

MAY 2, 2021 

PARISH SERVICES  
 
Parish Registration: New parishioners are   
welcome. Please call the parish office to register. 
Please inform us if you move. 
 
R.C.I.A.: Adults inquiring about the Catholic 
Church with a desire to become Catholic are 
invited to call the parish office for information 
about the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults. 
 
Parish Organizations: Adult Choir, Children’s 
Choir, Ministry to the Sick & Elderly, RCIA Team, 
Food Pantry, Hispanic Ministry, St. Vincent de 
Paul Society, Home School Association, Athletic 
Association, and Catechetical Instruction. 
 
Sponsorship: To act as a Godparent for Baptism 
or sponsor for Confirmation, the sponsor must be 
a baptized Catholic, Confirmed, received       
Communion, and live a morally good life; if    
married, done so within church law. Ordinarily the 
sponsor must be at least 14 years old.  
 
WEBSITE: www.stjosephparishfamily.com 
 
EMAIL: stjosephparishfamily.net 

MASS SCHEDULE 
5:00 PM (Saturday evening Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 8:00 AM, 10:30 AM 
1:30 PM - Spanish Mass 

 
Monday to Friday: 8:00 AM; Saturday: 8:30 AM 

Thursday: 7:00 PM - Spanish Mass 
St. Peregrine Mass for the Sick  

Second Thursday of the month - 7:00 PM 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturday: 11:00 AM 

 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Weekdays: 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
 

MAILING ADDRESS 

TELEPHONE DIRECTORY 

Parish Office 
Parish Office Fax 
Religious Education 
School 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 

732-541-8946 
732-541-0500 
732-969-8767 
732-541-7111 
732-541-8946 x108 

SUNDAY MASS 
Saturday - 5:00 PM, Vigil 

Sunday - 8:00 AM, 10:30 AM and a 
1:30 PM Spanish Mass 

For those unable to attend Mass a video of the Mass can 
be viewed on our Parish website. 

 

DAILY MASS 
Monday through Friday - 8:00 AM 
Thursday - 7:00 PM, Spanish Mass 

Saturday - 8:30 AM 
Daily Masses are held in the Church. 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION - Thursdays, from 11:30 
a.m. until 12:30 p.m., in the Church. 
 

CONFESSIONS - Saturday mornings, from 11:00 a.m. 
until noon, in the Church. 
 

For your safety, all those attending any services in the 
Church must wear a mask. All social distancing and 
sanitizing guidelines will be followed. 

SACRAMENTS 
 

Baptism (English): The second Saturday of the 
month at 1:00 PM. 
 

Baptism (Spanish): The first Sunday of the 
month at 1:30 p.m. 
Please arrange for the obligatory preparation 
session by calling the Parish Office. 
 

Pastoral Care of the Sick: The Holy Eucharist 
and the Anointing of the Sick are available to the 
sick and shut-ins upon request. 
 

First Penance, First Eucharist, Confirmation: 
Children are expected to receive a Catholic 
upbringing in their family life, to worship regularly 
at Sunday Mass, and to receive ongoing      
Religious Education in the years preceding the 
reception of these sacraments. 
 

Matrimony: To allow ample time for preparation, 
please contact the Parish Office at least one year 
before the intended wedding date. 
 

Holy Orders or Religious Life: If you are   
considering serving God as a Priest, Deacon or 
Religious, you may contact your Parish Priest or 
Deacon; or phone the Office of Vocations at 732-
562-2457 for additional information. 

      Parish 
7 Locust Street 
Carteret, NJ 07008 

           School 
865 Roosevelt Avenue 
Carteret, NJ 07008 

The Church is like a great ship being pounded 
by the waves of life’s different stresses. Our 
duty is not to abandon ship, but to keep her on 
her course. 

—St. Boniface 



A PRO-LIFE PRAYER FOR OUR PUBLIC OFFICIALS 
 

“Among the vulnerable for whom the Church wishes to 
care with particular love and concern are unborn       
children, the most defenseless and innocent among us.  
Nowadays efforts are made to deny them their human 
dignity and to do with them whatever one pleases,     
taking their lives and passing laws preventing anyone 
from standing in the way of this.  Precisely because this 
involves the internal consistency of our message about 
the value of the human person, the Church cannot be 
expected to change her position on this question.  It is 
not ‘progressive’ to try to resolve problems by         
eliminating a human life” -Pope Francis’ Apostolic  
Exhortation Evangelii Gaudium #213-214 

A PRAYER FOR OUR TROOPS 
We beseech you, O God to shield and protect our Armed  
Forces, in the air, on sea, and on land.  Guard our    
servicemen and servicewomen on their mission to     
protect the well-being of our Country.  Grant to our 
President, his counselors and advisors, and all who are 
entrusted with the guardianship of our rights and      
liberties such wisdom and understanding that they lead 
our Nation in the path of justice and righteousness in 
advancing the cause of freedom throughout the world.  
Blessed are You, O God, Gracious Giver of Peace.  
Amen.  
 
Remember in your prayers the members of our Armed     
Services, especially: Taylor Setar, daughter of Greg and 
Terry Setar; Thomas Rapp, grandson of Jeanette Miller; 
Justin Lurker, grandson of Helen Lurker; Robert     
Michnowiez, nephew of Helen Lurker; Justin Molarz, 
grandson of Susan Molarz; Andrew Weaver, grandson of 
Joanne Halkovich; Darren T. Dreboty, son-in-law of 
Jacqueline Eak; James Molnar, grandson of Alice     
Benson; Elizabeth Brito and Lisa Marie Brito, daughters 
of Ivette Brito; Raymond Torres, son of Deacon and 
Mrs. Ramon Torres; Laura Roe, daughter of Louis and 
Maria Pena. 

Dear Parish Family, 
 

Greetings in the Lord! We      
welcome the month of May and 
the joyful season of First        
Communions and blessings of 
mothers together with graduations 
and planning for the summer. 

 

Please support our school families and staff who 
are staffing the table in the Church foyer during 
Masses and promoting the sale of Shop Rite ‘Scrip’ 
coupons. These are used to purchase all your      
regular food items while helping to raise funds for 
our School. 
 

Our first of four special weekly masses is this 
Wednesday with 7pm mass dedicated to mother/
daughter blessing and asking happiness upon these 
special relationships. There will be pictures after 
Mass and some items to be shared as momentous. 
 

Just a reminder of the change of day, for this year 
only, of the feast of the Ascension from Thursday, 
May 13 to Sunday, May 16. It was a decision by 
our bishops and a pastoral judgement during this 
time of continued restrictions.  
 

Thank you to all who have submitted their      
Mother’s Day envelopes with names of mothers, 
grandmothers, and mother figures in their lives. 
These names are placed in the sanctuary and will be 
remembered at every mass during the month. 
 

In God’s peace and with Mary’s help, 
Msgr. John 

ACTION NEEDED TO STOP INFANTICIDE 
 

The Born-Alive Abortion Survivors 
Protection Act (H.R. 619) has again 
been introduced in Congress to   
protect babies from infanticide. But 
efforts to bring the bill to a vote in 
the House are being blocked. Your 
action is needed to urge your      

Representative to sign a discharge petition that would 
allow this vote to occur.  
 

Some states have passed laws to expand abortion and to 
repeal laws providing specific protections for babies born 
alive after surviving an attempted abortion. The Born-
Alive Act would provide these specific protections     
nationwide to help prevent newborns from being killed 
or left alone to die.  
 

We must continue to push Congress to pass the Born-
Alive Act, so babies born alive following an abortion 
attempt are treated the same as any other newborn baby. 
 

PLEASE ACT TODAY!!! 
Visit:  https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/home 

VOLUNTEER TO MAKE POCKET ROSARIES 

FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT 
 

The Office of Family Life is pleased to announce 
the creation of the Blue Rosary Guild. The purpose 
of the Guild is for community members of all ages 
to make pocket Rosaries for law enforcement offic-
ers, providing them with support and spiritual 
strength and promoting devotion to the Rosary 
among all the faithful. All materials and instructions 
will be provided and a Zoom virtual tutorial will 
also be scheduled.  
 

Anyone interested should contact: 
Cristina D'Averso Collins 
Director of theOffice of Family Life 
Email: cdaverso@diometuchen.org. 



SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL REGISTRATION  
2021- 2022 

 

Catholic Schools are known for their commitment to 
high academic standards. The curriculum aims to edu-
cate and develop all aspects of each student. 
 

Sൺංඇඍ Jඈඌൾඉඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ offers an 
exceptional values-based education. 
Visit www.sjps.net and take a      
Virtual Tour of our School to see all 
the exciting things we have to offer 
your student. For more information 
or to register, please call the School 
Office at 732-541-7111.  

Registration Packets are also available online. 

PREP REGISTRATION 2021- 2022 

Registration is now open for 
the 2021-2022 Religious  
Education year. Registra-
tion Forms will be sent 
home with our current    
students. 

 

You can also complete an Online Registration 
Form on our website at www.stjosephprep.net.  
Registration Forms will also be available at the 
PREP office. 

ASK THE LEGISLATURE TO INCREASE 
NONPUBLIC SCHOOL ACCOUNTS IN  

FY 2022 BUDGET 
 

Governor Murphy announced his proposed 
Budget for Fiscal Year 2022 on February 23, 
2021.  The Budget process is now in the hands 
of the Legislature. We are asking the Legislature 
for increases in the per-pupil amounts for the 
nonpublic transportation ceiling and the        
Nonpublic School Technology Initiative. Specif-
ically, we are asking for the nonpublic school 
transportation ceiling to be raised to $1,150.00 
and for the per-pupil amount for nonpublic 
school technology to be increased to $45.00. For 
more information, visit: https://njcatholic.org/
faith-in-action. 

SINCEREST THANKS FOR  
A SPECIAL EFFORT! 

 

We wish to sincerely thank John McDevitt, a friend 
and member of the parish, who so generously      
refurbished the statues of Our Lady with the       
children, the Pieta, and St. Joseph which adorn the 
front property of our church.  
 

May the Lord bless you for your time and talent 
shared so selflessly on behalf of the parish.  

BEARING FRUIT 
 

To be a follower of Jesus is to be in communion 
with the word of God, to be at peace and filled with 
the Spirit, and to bear fruit.  
 

This calls for nourishment, connectedness, evalua-
tion and reflection. In seeking to understand the will 
of God in our lives, each of us is in relationship 
with the word of God, the company of believers, 
and the world in which we live. We are called to be 
church not for our own comfort and wholeness, but 
for the world.  
 

Isn't there someone in your world who wants to 
know more about being a follower of Jesus in the 
Catholic Church?  Bring them to an RCIA Inquiry 
Session. Inquiry sessions are for inquiries and  
questions, not commitments. All who are unbap-
tized, baptized into another Christian denomination, 
or baptized Catholic but have never received BOTH 
Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist. Inquiry 
Sessions will continue through the summer.  
For more information, call RCIA at 732-541-8946. 



SUNDAY 
8:00 AM 

10:30 AM 
1:30 PM  

May 2 
+ Charles Panko  
+ Ignacia M. Malabuyol  
Parishioners of St. Joseph Parish 

MONDAY 
8:00 AM  

May 3 
Danielle Distefano 

TUESDAY 
8:00 AM 

May 4 
+ Thomas Myers  

WEDNESDAY 
8:00 AM 

May 5 
+ Deborah Markussen 

THURSDAY 
8:00 AM  

11:30 AM 
7:00 PM 

May 6 
+ James Failace 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Intentions of Pope Francis 

FRIDAY 
8:00 AM 

May 7 
The Innocent Unborn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATURDAY 
8:30 AM 
5:00 PM 

 May 8 
Vocations to the Priesthood 
Living and Deceased Mothers 

SUNDAY 
8:00 AM 

10:30 AM 
1:30 PM  

 May 9 
Living and Deceased Mothers 
Living and Deceased Mothers 
Living and Deceased Mothers 

SATURDAY 
8:30 AM 
5:00 PM 

 May 1 
Souls in Purgatory  
+ Mike Gervino  

INTENTIONS ~ May 2 - May 8 
 

The Altar Bread and Sacramental Wine have been    
donated in loving memory of Mike Gervino, requested 
by Joan Gervino. 
 

The St. Joseph Church Sanctuary Lamp burns in 
loving memory of Seymour Shimee Wexler, from 
Kathy Distefano. 

 

The Pieta Lamp burns in loving memory of Mike  
Gervino, requested by Joan Gervino. 
 

The St. Joseph Lamp burns in loving memory of   
Eileen Starsiak, requested by her loving family. 

SPECIAL MOMENTS IN MAY 
 

Each Wednesday during the month 
of May a 7:00pm special evening 
celebration of the Mass is scheduled: 

 on May 5 for mothers and   
daughters 
 on May 12 for grandmothers   
together with grandchildren 

 on May 19 for families planning summer trav-
el and visits to loved ones 

 on May 26 for all households to experience a       
consecration under Mother Mary's protection. 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION 

 

April 25, 2021 $4,041 
 

Give something, however 
small, to the one in need.  For 
it is not small to one who has 
nothing.  Nor is it small to God, 
if we have given what we could. 

- St. Gregory Nazianzen 

SUNDAY READINGS 
 

First Reading - Acts 9:26-31  
Second Reading - 1 John 3:18-24 
Gospel - John 15:1-8 
 

Jesus tells us in today’s Gospel that he remains in 
us and if we remain in him we will bear much 
fruit. Gathered together today, we are a visible 
sign of a community who remains in the Lord. 
May the sustenance we receive here from Word 
and Eucharist nourish us so that we may bear 
much fruit in the world. 
Copyright © GIA Publication 

MONDAY 1 Cor 15:1-8; Jn 14:6-14 

TUESDAY Acts 14:19-28; Jn 14:27-31a 

WEDNESDAY Acts 15:1-6; Jn 15:1-8  

THURSDAY Acts 15:7-21; Jn 15:9-11  

FRIDAY Acts 15:22-31; Jn 15:12-17  

SATURDAY Acts 16:1-10; Jn 15:18-21  

SUNDAY Acts 10:25-26, 34-35, 44-48;                
1 Jn 4:7-10; Jn 15:9-17 

SCRIPTURE READINGS FOR THE WEEK  

“For everything there is a season and a time for every 
purpose under Heaven…” 
 
a time to heal… for those in our 
Parish who are ill and especially 
for Anthony LaMotta, Angelina 
Virola, Ted Szczesny, Josie Gibbs, 
Ray Sewing, Constance Sewing, 
Raymond Sewing, Doris Schmaus, 
and Theresa Tumolo. 

MASS INTENTIONS 


